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the attachment or the linkDear Dear Central Region Director ParkDear Washington Department of
Ecology and Governor Jay Inslee,I SUPPORT the proposed Goldendale Pumped Storage
Hydroelectric Project (Project) because we need reliable GREEN energy to save our entire
SACRED planet. I do NOT agree with American Rivers on this, a group I otherwise usually
support.Sincerely,Greg HoskinsPO Box 2248White Salmon, WA98672skinsgreg@yahoo.com


